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Rushworth 

Rail Trail 
Project Update - November 2023 

Works have commenced on the Rushworth Rail Trail Project. Local contractor Arbor 
Dynamics were engaged to undertake tree removals along the alignment of the new 
trail. This followed Council obtaining a planning permit in August and purchasing the 
native vegetation offset credits in September.   

Council donated many of the larger trees to the Waranga Basin Fish Habitat project, 
which was completed in October (image below): 

Keep up to date at www.campaspe.vic.gov.au or scan the QR Code 

Council have tendered the Asphalt path works located at the   
Rushworth end, and will soon be tendering the bridge repairs, 
(including 2 x deck replacements and safety balustrading) and 11kms 
of Gravel path construction. 


